
_ :' May 6, 1986

Dear Governor Tenorio:

Thank you for your recent correspondence concerning appointment
of a Special Presidential Representative to discuss issues

relative to Section 904 of the Covenant to Establish a Co,on-
wealth of the Northern MarJana Islands.

I am pleased to confirm that Richard T. Montoya, Assistant

Secretary of the Interior for Territorial and International

Affairs, was appointed Special Representative by the President of
the United States on September 13, 1985.

I look forward to the opportunity to work with you. If I can be
of any assistance, please let nle know.

Sincerely,

Special __a_t _r_heJ_r_sident

for Intergovernmental Affairs

The Honorable Pedro P. Tenorio

Governor of the Northern Mariana Islands
Civic Center

Saipan, Northern Mariana Islands 96950


